
We Want Your Old LEGO Bricks
Help your old LEGO bricks find a new purpose!

The Mayflower Council is looking at giving your unused LEGO
collection a second life; assisting with new youth recruiting.
We will be launching a LEGO Pinewood Derby activity as part of
our new member recruiting efforts at community fairs, farmer’s
and artisan markets, and other community events so that a
whole new generation of youth and can experience the thrill of
a Pinewood Derby and the the joy of building with LEGO while
finding out about Scouting’s life-long values.

To make a donation, simply round up any loose LEGO pieces and
place them into a cardboard box or zipper top bag. We are
accepting loose LEGO bricks and Minifigures. They do not need
to be full sets. We are unable to accept donations of DUPLO
and Technic elements.

Donations can be dropped of at one of the following locations:

Council  Service  Center,  83  Cedar  Street,  Milford,
Massachusetts.
Adventure  Day  Camp,  129  Hudson  Road,  Bolton,
Massachusetts. (while camp is in session)
Camp  Resolute,  75  Hudson  Road,  Bolton,  Massachusetts
(while camp is in session)
Camp  Squanto,  200  Cuttersfield  Road,  Plymouth,
Massachusetts. (while camp is in session)

If you have unwanted LEGO bricks lying around (and hurting
your feet) we’ll take them!

Have  questions  regarding  donating  LEGO  bricks  to  this
worthwhile initiative contact Jack Colamaria or Rick Riopelle.

https://www.mayflowerbsa.org/we-want-your-old-lego-bricks/
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